
 

 

 
Friday 6th January 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

Happy new year! We hope you have had a lovely Christmas and new year. This letter sets out some key information for the term 

ahead. Please continue to check ClassDojo regularly for updates about our learning and other key information. 

Along with this letter is an overview of curriculum topics for this term. The focus for the term is ‘Terrific Tewkesbury’; we will be 

completing a local study of our town in our geography lessons and linking this to learning in other subjects. 

 

PE 

• Please ensure children bring in their PE kits each Monday morning; these will come home later in the week to be washed 

and returned into school the following Monday.  

• Part of our PE curriculum for this term is swimming, as described in a previous letter.  The dates of our swimming sessions 

are: 10th January, 17th January, 24th January, 31st January, 7th February, 14th February, 28th February, 7th March, 14th 

March, 21st March. 

For these sessions, children will need to bring to school a swimming costume (one piece for girls and trunks for boys) and a 

towel in a waterproof bag. Children are encouraged to wear goggles and they may also bring a swimming hat if needed. 

 

Outdoor Learning 

For Dove Class, outdoor learning is on a Tuesday. For Woodpecker Class, outdoor learning is on a Friday. 

Please ensure that on Outdoor Learning days children bring their outdoor learning kit into school. The outdoor area can be very 

muddy at this time of year so we would recommend wellies and waterproofs and plenty of layers for the cold weather. Please 

make sure all items are labelled with names as well to avoid things going missing!  

 

Home Spellings 

We will send out the spellings as a PDF file on Class Dojo each Friday afternoon, ready for the following week. The children 

practise these spellings in school each morning and are then tested on a Friday. Please continue to practise spellings at home 

with children. 

 

Reading at Home 

We encourage children to read at home with an adult four times per week, or more if preferred! Please note down when this 

takes place in children’s reading diaries as this helps us in school to monitor children’s progress in reading. We will collect 

reading diaries in once a fortnight – every other Friday, commencing Friday 13th – to monitor children’s progress. 

 

Homework 

• All children are set activities on Doodle Maths each Wednesday; please ensure children complete these activities by the 

following Wednesday. These activities align with the children’s maths lessons in school and therefore consolidate their 

learning. 

• Homework books continue to be handed out on a Wednesday, and are due back in school the following Monday. 

Homework books have been updated with a new grid of exciting activities linked to our learning in school. Please choose 

one of these activities to complete with your child each week and sign on the grid to indicate which one you have chosen. 

We would love to see what you have been up to, either in the homework book or on ClassDojo via the children’s portfolios. 

 

We are very excited to make a great start on this term’s learning! If you have any questions or issues, please do not hesitate to 

contact us via ClassDojo.  

 

Kind regards,  

The Year 3 Team 

Mr Treacy, Miss Man, Mrs Singer and Mrs Coleman



 


